
Notice of Repeal and Adoption of Section 7.11 Contributions Plan 

In accordance with clause 215 of the Environmental Planning and 
Assessment Regulation 2021 

 

 

On Monday 24 May 2022, Council provided notice of its intention to repeal the Lake 
Macquarie Section 94 Contributions Plan No.5 – North Wallarah Peninsula (2004).  This 
plan is repealed on 7 June 2022. 

 

On Monday 23 May 2022, Council resolved to adopt the Lake Macquarie Section 7.11 
Contributions Plan No.5 – North Wallarah (2004) – As Amended 2021, which comes into 
effect on 7 June 2022. 

 

Enquiries:  Contact Council’s Development Contributions Team on 4921 0333. 

 

 

 

Dated: 7 June 2022 


